
                                                                  
     

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:          Stephen Oliver, Chair  
  Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM: Andrew Moore, Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE:      December 9, 2016  
  
RE:           C14-2016-0020 - Lantana IV; District 8 

7717 Southwest Parkway 
 
A postponement from the applicant has been requested to January 10, 2017 to finalize 
elements of a restrictive covenant. 
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